SDSL's Cornerstone Newsletter

South Dakota State Library's e-newsletter

April 7, 2022

2022 Stephanie-Miller Davis Library Summer Grant Recipients Announced!

The Stephanie Miller-Davis Grant is a grant program to promote early childhood literacy in the rural South Dakota communities. Funding is made possible from the <u>Stephanie Miller-Davis Charitable Fund</u>, a private donor advised fund from a SD family, in collaboration with the SD State Library and the South Dakota Community Foundation.

The South Dakota State Library would like to congratulate the nineteen awarded libraries below!

ANNOUNCING 2022 STEPHANIE-MILLER DAVIS LIBRARY SUMMER GRANT RECIPIENTS

Alcester Public Library Avon Public Library Burke Public Library Clear Lake City Library Doland Community Library Freeman Public Library **Grant County Public Library Gregory Public Library Hand County Library** Lake Andes Carnegie Library **Langford Public Library Lennox Community Library Newell Public Library Presho Public Library Redfield Carnegie Library** Tripp Public Library **Viborg Public Library** Wage Memorial Library White Lake Community Library

See the South Dakota Community Foundation <u>Press Release</u> for more information about the Stephanie Miller-Davis Library Summer Reading Grant Program.

SDSL: Stephanie Miller-Davis Library Grants

Stephanie Miller-Davis Charitable Fund



About SDSL

f Facebook

@LibrarySD

The South Dakota State Library provides leadership for innovation and excellence in libraries and services to state government.

● 800 Governors Drive, Pierre, SD,...

✓ library@state.sd.us

6057733131

library.sd.gov

The SDSL does not endorse any service or product listed in this newsletter.

